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To Whom It May Concern:

With great pleasure I would like to recommend Bob Coleman to you.
Bob has been a vital part of our Spa’s success. Bob Started with us on 2001
prior to our opening, he may have been our first hire. Since our opening in
May of 2001 Bob has had consistent employment as a Part Time Massage
Therapist. His duties include massage, body therapies, and retail product
sales. Our staff is also responsible for Jaundry and keeping the rooms in
order which Bob has always taking a role in. Bob is our most experienced
therapist having been giving massage for over 25 years. All of our therapists
experienced and new, massage or esthetics look to Bob for advice and
guidance. My only regret with Bob is that he will be relocating away from
our spa. In addition to his work in the spa Bob is always the first to volunteer
for off site events and fundraisers. He is our “can count on guy” whenever
we are in a pinch. We wish Bob the best of luck in his new area. If you have
any questions please don’t hesitate to call us. I can be reached via email at
bart.yablonsky@naturalbody.com or at 301-610-5004.

Thank you for considering Bob for employment,

Bty

Bart Yablonsky
Natural Body Spa & Shoppe



